
Official Memorandum from the 
Supervisor of Elections 

January 17th, 2024 

To:  The 75th Student Senate 
Student Body President Jack Hitchcock
Student Senate President Joseph Cofer
Union Board Chair Lydiah Gracia

From: Supervisor of Elections Spencer Greenwood 

RE: Spring 2024 Election Update

In accordance with SBS 705.1(B), the Spring 2024 election shall take place on March 
6th from 8am until 7pm. This election will feature elections for the following offices:

Student Body President - Student Body Vice-President - Student Body Treasurer - 
Senior Class President - Senior Class Vice-President - Senior Class Treasurer - Senior 
Class Secretary - 12 Union Board Seats - 32 Student Senate Seats

Additionally, there will be 5 opinion questions posed to the student body asking their 
approval of SGA. 

The Candidacy Declaration window will open on January 24th at 4pm and will close on 
February 7th at 4pm.

While there are 34 spring seats in the Student Senate, two of these offices are held by 
the current Senate President and Senate Pro-Tempore. According to SBS 706.6(F)(2) if 
a Spring seat is held by either of these officers, their seats will instead be up for election 
for the Fall 2024 election. 

The two spring seats that will not be up for election is Business Seat 4 and Education, 
Health, and Human Sciences Seat 2. 




